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LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just, to 

make ready a people prepared for the LORD. 
 
31 August 2018  
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
Greetings to you in the precious name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. 
Thank you for your attendance, support and financial blessing at our recent Victory Celebration. All glory 
to God for His awesome presence and blessings at the celebration. 
Activities for the month of September 
2018 Regional Students Convention (RSC): Sunday-Friday, 2 - 7 September   
A total of 64 students, staff and parents will be leaving for Tawau, Sabah, East Malaysia on Friday, 31 
August. Meeting time is 8am in school. There will be no school, however, for all other students that day.  
We seek your prayers for all our students to do well in their RSC events and to display excellent team 
spirit for God’s glory. Please also pray for a safe journey, divine health and strength for all of us. 
Term 1 School Holidays: 31 August - 14 September  
As RSC is held during the week of school holidays from 3 to 7 September, the Term 1 school holidays 
will be two weeks instead of the usual one week. Please speak with your child’s main supervisor 
regarding their PACE work during the school break.   
Handicaps Welfare Association Flag Day: Saturday, 15 September 
16 students from Junior High and High School Learning Centers have volunteered for the HWA Flag 
Day, as part of community service.  May the Lord bless their service, and grant them favour and safety! 
Term 2:  17 September -23 November 
Students will return to school on Monday, 17 September, for commencement of Term 2. 
Field Trips: Friday, 28 September 
The Junior Learning Centers (Elementary and Middle Schools) will be going on a field trip to the 
Singapore Zoological Gardens. Details for this, as well as the field trip for the Senior Learning Centers 
(Junior High and Senior High Schools), will be communicated via WhatsApp by the respective 
supervisors after the Term 1 school holidays. 
School Cleanliness Project 
We are training our students in character and we seek your cooperation and partnership in training them 
to keep the school clean by not littering, by cleaning up after themselves and picking up litter after their 
breaks. We also encourage all parents to assign simple chores to your children at home to help train 
them in this area as well as in toilet hygiene.  After all, "Cleanliness is next to Godliness!" 
Bible Memory Passage for September:  Romans 9:1-16 
Financial Commitment 
The bi-monthly school fees for September/October is due. We would like to remind all parents to kindly 
pay the September/October fees by Thursday, 30 August, as there will be no school for the first two 
weeks of September. Thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment on time. 
 
 
Blessings,  
Principals, Mrs. Malna Valluvan and Mrs. Lim Ho Mun 
 
 

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ 


